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Join an acclaimed law 
professor for a timely, 
nonpartisan look at what 
happens when US presidents 
are accused of abusing their 
power. 

 

 

The current political 
investigations we see in our 
news cycle every day make a 
course like Investing 
American Presidents an 
essential one for anyone 
looking to make sense of 
what exactly is going on in 
government. 

 

 

Just as important as the 
historical accuracy that 
explores such contemporary 
issues requires a professor 
who’s impartial and 
nonpartisan. 

Professor Rosenzweig’s 
lectures are designed to 
provide an unbiased view of 
current events by exploring 
them through the lens of 
American political history 
and law  practice. 

 

 

Paul Rosenzweig is a 
Professorial Lecture in Law 
at The George Washington 
University Law School.  
 

 

 
If you have a Lap Top or Desk Top Computer 

 go to www.ChicoClasses.org  

for class notes & other classes 

 For Mobile Devices: Select “Desk Top” 

 

http://www.chicoclasses.org/

